
 

 

31st October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

4MQ Additional Parents Evenings 
 

We have decided to hold additional parents evening dates this term for 4MQ. This will allow you to speak to the 

new class teacher, Andy Wheeldon, in greater depth once he has got to know the class over the course of the half 
term. These additional parents evenings will take place on Monday 18th December from 3:45pm-6:15pm and 

Tuesday 19th December from 2:45pm-5:15pm.  
 

Please fill in the reply slip below and return it to school by Monday 11th December so that appointment times can be 

allocated and sent home to you on Thursday 14th December.  Please note that appointments will be 10 minutes long.  
 

Please note that if you are unable to attend on either of these evenings, alternative dates cannot be offered. 
Parents that are unable to attend can be sent a short written update from their child's teacher, however this must 

be requested before parents evenings take place. If you require use of an Urdu/Punjabi translator, please indicate 

on the reply slip below. 
 

Rather than holding the usual parents evenings this month we will instead be holding an open classroom drop-in 
on Tuesday 14th November from 3:45pm to 6:15pm. This be chance for you to come and meet Mr 

Wheeldon, and you will not need to book an appointment. We will not be holding any appointments on 
Monday 13th November, so if you have requested one for this date please try to come along on Tuesday 14th 

November. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

4MQ Additional Parents Evenings 
 

Child’s name: _______________________________________ Class: __________ 

 
The best time for an appointment would be (please tick): 

 
Monday 18th December between:      Tuesday 19th December between:    

3.45pm - 4.15pm [   ]    2.45pm – 3.15pm [   ]   

4.15pm - 4.45pm [   ]    3.15pm – 3.45pm [   ]      
4.45pm - 5.15pm [   ]    3.45pm – 4.15pm [   ]       

5.15pm - 5.45pm [   ]    4.15pm – 4.45pm [   ]     
5.45pm – 6.15pm [   ]    4.45pm- 5.15pm  [   ] 

 
I/We require an Urdu/Punjabi translator   [   ] 

I am/we are unable to attend but received the letter [   ]        

 
Signed: _______________________________________(Parent/Carer)   Date: _________________ 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
To receive this letter in other languages, please call the telephone number below. 
 
Tel: 0161 8814266 
Email: admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk 
 


